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As a native Oregonian and law abiding citizen I strongly oppose this Bill and any Bill 

that restricts legal and law abiding gun owners. Until criminals are brought under 

control and unable to access gun free zones or buy from the black market and alley 

way transactions; the rights of law abiding citizens shall not be infringed. It is 

ridiculous that you folks who work in a protected space with armed guards feel you 

have the right to take away the ability for gun owners to protect themselves or 

exercise their 2A rights.  

Don’t pass these bills.  


